1. Inicio

Bayview Station Newsletter - August 29, 2018

Por Bayview Station Agosto 29, 2018 | 2:50 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Good afternoon Bayview residents, merchants, and visitors. School is back in session and I wish all of our students a safe and happy school year. I want to encourage everyone to be mindful about keeping our youth upbeat and encouraged about their education, well being and overall health.

Moving forward into the school year I am planning to visit every school in District 10 in an effort to meet more of our youth who reside in and/or attend Bayview schools and meet our future leaders. Have a safe and happy Labor Day weekend and I look forward to the remaining months of 2018 being safe and productive for all.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags

Captain's Message

Announcements

PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please <u>contact us</u>.

Featured News

SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

Junio 03, 2025 | 1:45 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

Junio 03, 2025 | 11:30 AM Featured Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

Junio 02, 2025 | 10:30 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

Mayo 28, 2025 | 1:30 PM

Featured

Announcements

News Release